## Message

**From**: Whitty, Chris [Chris.Whitty@dhsc.gov.uk]

**Sent**: 15/03/2020 12:19:17

To: Catherine.Calderwood@gov.scot; Frank.Atherton@gov.wales; McBride, Michael [michael.mcbride@health-

ni.gov.uk]

CC: Van Tam, Jonathan [Jonathan.VanTam@dhsc.gov.uk]; Harries, Jenny [Jenny.Harries@dhsc.gov.uk]

**Subject**: Shielding

Attachments: 20200315 Shielding briefing note FINAL CW.docx

Flag: Follow up

Dear Catherine, Michael, Frank

Here is the DRAFT plan for shielding. We need to get to No. 10 this pm, but subject to senior clinician delay.

My view is we will want to use an identical approach to moderate risk, and may need to vary approach to high risk depending on the local NHS and LA setup (but keep the clinical parameters the same).

For discussion Mon, but if you have major red flags let me know. We have done an extrapolation for your numbers just to Ministers have a sense of scale; they will need refining but are ballpark right.

## Best wishes

## Chris

This e-mail and any attachments is intended only for the attention of the addressee(s). Its unauthorised use, disclosure, storage or copying is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient, please destroy all copies and inform the sender by return e-mail. Any views expressed in this message are not necessarily those of the Department of Health and Social Care. Please note: Incoming and outgoing email messages are routinely monitored for compliance with our policy on the use of electronic communications.